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Comments: I'm writing in strong support of keeping the new Tribal Sovereignty and fire inclusion aspects of the
Northwest Forest Plan Amendment while maintaining logging at or below current levels.

To increase logging would be antithetical to the Tribal/fire inclusion components and would suggest that Tribal-
related aspects in the current version of the plan are mere window-dressing, lacking authentic consideration of

the central role of Tribal Nations.

Thank you!



